Good Afternoon,

Lorain Unit of NAACP (3191) President, E. Jean Wrice expresses a Strong
concern about stopping the first decision that was voted and excepted for
Lorain children. The NAACP have been informing the elected political
individuals, as well as our educated leader that you must close the Gap!
We are tired of all the political games. We want the Musical chair nonsense

to STOP.

Don't Stop the Progress of the Academic Distress Commission and the
current CEO.

E. Jean Wrice,
President of Lorain's NAACP



